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Tuesday, September 13, 2016 | 5:30-7:00 PM
Fort Lauderdale High School Cafeteria

1600 N.E. 4th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305
Parking will be available on the north side and the south side of the high school.

N.E. 4th Avenue / Wilton Drive 
Public Workshop 

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews /cityoffortlauderdale

Join the cities of Fort Lauderdale and Wilton Manors for a public workshop to discuss 
opportunities for Complete Streets improvements, such as bike lanes, improved 
crosswalks, etc., along N.E. 4th Avenue and Wilton Drive. We welcome neighbor 
participation. Join us as we work together to build a fully connected community with 
streets that accommodate all types of users from pedestrians and bicyclists to transit 
riders and motorists.

For more information, please contact Christine Fanchi, Livability Planner, City 
of Fort Lauderdale, cfanchi@fortlauderdale.gov or (954) 828-5226.

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!


